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7380 SW 13th Road #321

Gainesville/ Fl.

July 9, 2022

Dear Supervisor Barton/

I am finding that I will not be living in District Three of the

Alachua Soil and Water Conservation District after the election

in November. Therefore/1 am officially withdrawing as a

candidate for the Supervisor position in District Three. If you

could please have my name removed from the ballot. Also/ if

you could please let me know what further steps/1 need to

take. in order to finalize financial reports or any other details.

Thank you so much for the kind assistance that you and Deputy

Assistant Elections Supervisor Tim Williams have provided to

me.

Sincerely/

^ Ikcw^WJAW'

John Chamberlain


